A NELTA

Product Termination Notice
April 20, 2023

To Whom it may concern:

Due to advances in technology, improved materials and maintaining our
competitive edge in various industries, Delta periodically conducts engineering
reviews to determine which products best fit the criteria for a redesign.

Please refer to the table as below for the fan models scheduled for EOL.
Effective Date : April 20 2023

Part Number Effective Date .
AFB0824VHD 2023/4/20
AFB0824VHD-F00 2023/4/20
AFB0824VHD-R00 2023/4/20
AFB0912LB 2023/4/20
FTA0102AA 2023/4/20

We apologize for any inconvenience this EOL announcement has caused. We will
process the return of affected product for credit in an expeditious manner.

Sincerely yours,

George Chen
Sales Director
Delta Electronics, Inc.



